
minutes of 07/15/20 CHC board meeting
There are 418 CHC members as of June 30, 2020.

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, there will be no new board election at year-end. The
current board member will automatically serve another year.

There is no foreseeable future activity for the remaining year. The Mid-Autumn Festival
2020 will be celebrated by take home moon cake only.

Paper version CHC directory will be distributed in March of 2021. However, since the
new member continues signing up, the updated CHC directory (labeled as CHC directory
xx-xx-2020 to differentiate) will be sent every two months via the CHC2020paid network.

As of 06/30/2020, we have $3888.32 in our checking account and $1215.00 in our
deposit account, total balance $5103.32. A detailed balance sheet is available upon
request.

Depending on future pandemic development, the CHC board may waive the 2021
membership fee and also use the fund to buy moon cake as a gift for members.


